
1. TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

I, Wendy Ann Anderson of 283 Annies Ln, Woodhouselee NSW 2580 strongly object to 

Veolia building a waste incinerator in our district. The incinerator will pollute our 

farming land and water supply for centuries to come 

 

The science against the incinerator is clear. The nano particles and waste from the 

incinerator that cannot be controlled or contained will continue to contaminate our 

pristine environment, destroying our health and the health of our grandchildren.  

The incinerator will destroy the viability and quality of our soils, creating problems with 

our livestock and permanently effecting changes in our climate.  

 

I would hope that every Australian, resident or refugee within our community is 

respected by the NSW Government and that we who live in the Goulburn Mulwaree 

community HAVE A VOICE to the NSW Parliament THAT IS NOT IGNORED  

 

Sincerely  

Wendy Anderson  

283 Annies Ln Woodhouselee NSW 2580 

 

I believe that I have to acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declare 

that I’m not a member of any political party neither have I made any donations to any 

political parties  

 


